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NOTICE1 
 

In the Matter of Proposed Readoption with Amendments  
N.J.A.C. 14:18 - Regulations of Cable Television  

Docket No. CX21010010 
Stakeholder Meeting 

April 5, 2021 at 10 a.m. 
Virtual format via GoTo Webinar 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1882956957257557263 
 
 
Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act”, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., Staff of the New Jersey Board 
of Public Utilities (“NJBPU” or “Board”) offers this Notice to provide the public and interested parties 
the details of a virtual Stakeholder Meeting to be held on April 5, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. in the above-
referenced docket. 
 
The Board’s Office of Cable Television and Telecommunications (Staff) is proposing rule 
amendments to N.J.A.C. 14:18 et seq., which rules are set to expire on September 30, 2021. An 
initial Stakeholder Meeting was conducted on February 4, 2021 to provide interested parties an 
opportunity to discuss the outline of recommended rule modifications provided by Staff. A draft rule 
proposal with recommended changes from Staff, which includes modifications updating the rules to 
reflect technological changes, Federal Communications Commission changes that have taken 
place in the last several years, and the implementation of customer service metrics and 
enforcement measures associated with noncompliance will be posted on the Board’s website prior 
to the meeting at www.nj.gov/bpu/agenda/rules. In addition, comments filed in this matter 
suggesting recommended changes will also be discussed. To access all comments filed within 
Docket No. CX21010010, please consult NJBPU’s Public Document Search.   
 
Individuals who wish to register for the virtual Stakeholder Meeting should register via the link 
above. Comments on this matter may be filed either at board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov or they may be 
filed electronically through the Board’s External Access Portal upon obtaining a MyNewJersey 
Portal ID. Once you establish a MyNewJersey account, an authorization code is required which you 
can request by emailing the NJBPU’s IT Helpdesk at BPUITHELPDESK@bpu.nj.gov. If you have 
questions about the e-Filing portal, please consult NJBPU’s e-Filing FAQs on the Board’s website. 
  
Comments may be filed in either WORD or PDF formats and should include in the subject “I/M/O 
Proposed Readoption with Amendments, N.J.A.C. 14:18 - Regulations of Cable Television, Docket 
No. CX21010010,” along with the name of the commenter and the company or organization.  
Comments must be received on or before 5:00 p.m. on May 3, 2021. 
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Please note that these comments are considered “public documents” for purposes of the State’s 
Open Public Records Act. Commenters may identify information that they seek to keep confidential 
by submitting them in accordance with the confidentiality procedures set forth in 
N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.3. 
 
 
 
 

____________________ 
      Aida Camacho-Welch 
      Secretary of the Board 
 
Dated:  March 23, 2021  
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